BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

WORKSHOP:  To Discuss Nitrogen-Reducing 

Onsite Wastewater Treatment Systems

THURSDAY, MARCH 25, 2010

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County met for a Workshop on Thursday, March 25, 2010 with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners Mike Stewart, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock, and George Green.  Also, present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

4:00 p.m.  Meeting called to order.  The purpose of this workshop is to discuss the effectiveness of nitrogen-reducing onsite wastewater treatment systems.

Presentations and research results were provided by FSU, DEP, Department of Health, and the Wakulla County Health Department.  The researchers have been collecting data to evaluate the effectiveness of both conventional septic systems and Performance Based Treatment Systems in removing total nitrogen from wastewater.  
The workshop served as an educational and informative meeting that provided the Board with an opportunity to better understand the study results on the Performance Based Treatment Systems in the County. The Board was provided an opportunity to ask questions from the presenters of the study teams so that they could better understand the findings as presented.
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

